
The Christmas raffle 
raised approximately

£600
Thank you to everyone 
who purchased tickets. 

The draw has been done 
and winners notified by 

the school office. 
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Thank you to everyone who purchased Christmas cards and mugs 
featuring their child’s artwork. The project raised approximately £300 for 

school. 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas from 
Overstone PTA, thank you for all your support. 

See January’s newsletter for details of a big spend!

The 2p competition was 
postponed because children 

returned to bubbles.
It will go ahead in the future.

 

The PTA held a small Christmas event for 
children on Friday 10th December. Children 
received a tree decoration to decorate and 
visited stalls including name the reindeer, 

throw the coin on Rudolph’s nose, children’s 
tombola and reindeer ring toss. 

On Thursday the PTA gave all children a bag of 
popcorn and a cupcake to enjoy whilst watching a 
film. Thank you to those who baked for the events. 

If you are interested in joining the baking team 
please email Naomi Bagwell 
(ladygnomes@yahoo.co.uk)

The
The Halloween sweet sale raised £102 for school!


